Kelly Tayara

From: PCD

Sent: Wednesday, June 6, 2018 9:11 AM

To: Kelly Tayara

Subject: FW: Negative affects of the 118 new house development on Madison
Kelly,

| am forwarding this information to you because | believe the facts may not be correct.
Thank you,

Jane Rasely

Administrative Specialist
www.bainbridgewa.gov
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/
206.780.3758 (office) 206.780.5104

From: David Seligman <dsdrinc@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 6, 2018 5:55 AM

To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov>

Subject: Negative affects of the 118 new house development on Madison

Please recognize for all of us who cherish Bainbridge Island that this project is one more invasive move to lowering
quality of life and possibly worse.

| hope the city will stop this project or investigate and regulate it thoroughly.

Thanks,

David Seligman
637 Madison Ave.
Bainbridge, WA 98110



